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COVID-19 UPDATE 
 April 20, 2023 

  
Dear Residents of The Mather,  
 
Welcome to the signs of spring, including the budding flowers and trees. We’re looking 
forward to more time spent outdoors soon!  
 
COMMUNICATION UPDATE:  
Our top priority continues to be the health and well-being of residents, guests, and team 
members. Mather continues to regularly evaluate our communication strategy and response 
to COVID-19. After evaluating community transmissions and what is occurring in our local 
areas, we have decided to move away from reoccurring COVID-19 communication to 
residents and team members, as well as website posts. Please be assured that if there is a 
need for communication, we will send out a letter. 
 
The Mather Life Centre: We will continue to report any positive cases among residents or 
employees in The Mather Life Centre within 24 hours, as per the Centers for Medicare and 
Medicaid Services (CMS) regulatory requirement. These communications would go out 
specifically to residents and family members of The Mather Life Centre, not the entire 
community. 
 
UPDATE ON COVID-19 IN OUR COMMUNITY: Our final report 
This update encompasses the period from April 5 to 18. During those weeks, we have not 
learned of any COVID-19 cases among residents, employees, or independent 
contractors.  
 
Take care and stay well. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Deann Daniel 
Executive Director 
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